
TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY
MKYWAY TOWEN . 400 NORTil OI IVE NTHEET L.II. Mt * ISALIAts. TENAM 75208

"'* * ^ '.I.ib"" * * November 2, 1984.

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensi ng, MRR
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Texas Utilities Electric Company, et al. (Comanche
Peak Steam Electric Station, Units 1 and 2);
Docket Nos. 50-445 and 50-446

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

By letter to you dated September 26, 1984, the Government
Accountability Project (GAP) submitted comments regarding the
NRC Staff Technical Review Team ("TRT") findings and requests
for additional information from Texas Utilities Electric
Company (TUEC). GAP has now filed additional comments on
this matter, by letter to you of October 26, 1984, including
comments on the Program Plan and Issue-Specific Action Plans
filed by TUEC on October 8, 1984. This letter is to inform
you that TUEC intends to respond shortly to both GAP letters.

Sincerely,
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